SIGMA NU FRATERNITY: ALUMNI NCWSLETTER FALL 1995

DELTA ALPHA CHAPTER

A Note from the Commander

The fall semester is off to a tremendous start. Rush has set the
tempo with the addition of nine strong candidates. In a semester
where the entire Greek system fared Poorly in Rush, we are thrilled
with our strong performance and have high expecmtions for the
next semester as well. The Greek system is changing' at Case with IFC
granting full-member status to the Sigma Phi Epsilon colony. In
addition, Alpha Epsilon Pi is attempting to establish a celony.
Despite the increase in the number of fraternities, the Greek
system’s overall membership has declined by about 100 since last
semester.

All of the hard work put into improving the condition of the
House has dramatically changed its appearance. Recent
achievements include the installation of dartboard and hanging ™V
on the main floor, and the replacement of the old kitchen and dining
room cabinetry. The tremendous improvement in the condition of
the House is reflected in every Brother’s attitude and enthusiasm.

With the strong push from National in the last few months for
ChaPters to become comPletely substance free, the Brothers have
decided to hold the annual Maze Party as a completely dry event
instead of BYOB. A mixer with Alpha Phi sorority, the Thanksgiving
AAC dinner, the Christmas party and the candidate party will
continue the string of successful social events this semester. As a
result of the strong Performance in Rush, Intramurals, and social
events recently, the Chapter is enthusiastic about the uPcomeg vear
and has set high expectations for itself. I look forward to seeing and
hearing from many Alumni in the near future. I wish you all the
best.

Fraternally,

Dan Sanders, DA 1070

UPCOMING
EVENTS:

ALUMNI CHAPTER
MEETING

November 12, 1005
z:00 PM

AAC DINNER
November 12, 1005
7:00 PM

KNIGHTING
CEREMONY
December g, 1005

CAFE SIGMA NU
(Rush Event)
January 20, 1996

Al Alumni are
welcomed to these
events or to visit th
house at any time.

NEWS AND NOTIES

The Anmiral Thanksgiving
Alirmni, Active, and
Candidate (AAC) Ninner
will be Saturday, November
18, 1995. It will be Preceded
by an Alumni Chapter
Meeting at 3:00 PM at which
elections for the new Board
will be held. Dinner will
follow at 7:00 PM. Hotel
Reservations can be made
through the Alumni

Contact, Muru Manickam

at (216) 754-2334-
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Thomas Young

1174 Saint Matthew Pl 103
Concord, CA 94518-1872
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